
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

13. ADOPTION OF THE CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC PASSENGER TRANSPORT STRATEGY UPDATE 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Robert Woods, Transport Planner Public Transport and 

Sustainability, City Streets Unit presenting the proposed Christchurch Public Passenger Transport 
Strategy Update for adoption. 

 
 The report advised that this was an update of the strategy first produced jointly by the Christchurch 

City Council and Environment Canterbury in 1998, entitled ‘Our Future - Our Choice’.  In noted that a 
full review of the strategy would be undertaken in two-three years time but that, however, as five years 
had nearly passed since the document was first published, an update was now appropriate. 

 
 The report outlined details of the work on the strategy undertaken since November 2002 and other 

key points concerning the strategy. 
 
 After discussion the Committee decided to defer consideration of the proposed strategy to a special 

meeting of the Committee to be convened for this purpose. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


